
This February I had the honor and privilege 
of being sworn in as a member of the Bar of
the Supreme Court of the United States. The 
Supreme Court of the United States is the 
highest court in the federal judiciary of the 
United States.
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Our community is filled with great people, doing 
amazing things both professionally and person-
ally, Terry Roberson of Affordable Heating and 
Air, LLC is one of them.
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It’s normal to be excited at the begin-
ning of the year about accomplishing 
all of the goals that you set out for the 
New Year. However, statistics show 
that 80% of all New Year’s Resolutions 
fail by the second week of February!
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Our community is filled with great people, 
doing amazing things both professionally 
and personally, Terry Roberson of Afford-
able Heating and Air, LLC is one of them. 

Terry Roberson is the owner of Affordable 
Heating and Air, LLC. Terry Roberson and 
his team at Affordable Heating and Air 
provide residential and commercial heat-
ing and air change outs and new installa-
tions throughout the entire state of South 
Carolina. He estimates that approximate-
ly 90% of his business comes through word 
of mouth. Terry is passionate about help-
ing people. 

He takes pride in providing quality work at 
affordable rates for his customers. In his 
spare time, Terry enjoys mentoring young 
men and teenagers about entrepreneurship 
and opportunities that starting your own 
business can afford. 

If you happen to require Affordable Heat-
ing and Air's services, their contact infor-
mation is below!

Affordable Heating and Air, LLC
Phone: 803-231-8772
Email: Affordablecoolair1@gmail.com

COMMUNITY MEMBER SPOTLIGHT: 
TERRY ROBERSON AND AFFORDABLE HEATING AND AIR, LLC

It’s normal to be excited at the begin-
ning of the year about accomplishing 
all of the goals that you set out for 

the New Year.  However, statistics show 
that 80% of all New Year’s Resolutions 
fail by the second week of February!

I was speaking with a friend of mine 
earlier this month, and he was pretty 
disappointed about his lack of consis-
tency of working towards his New Year's 
Resolutions. He was speaking as if his 
2019 were already a failure and that he 
should wait until 2020 to give it another 
shot! As a good friend, my message was 
simple and encouraging. I simply told 
him to jump back on the
path.

Although this statistic may be disap-
pointing, I want  to encourage you not 
to be discouraged! If you are part of 
this 80% and were on the path towards 
knocking your New Year's Resolutions 
out earlier in this year but fell off the 
path, jump back on. There's still plenty 
of time to make this year your best year 
yet.

In my January 2019 newsletter, I wrote a 
piece encouraging  each  of you to make 
2019 your best year yet. It's normal to 
fall short of your target when you're 
trying something new. Unfortunately, 
many people equate falling short with 
failure. You're only a failure if you quit 
and don't get back up after you stumble. 
Think back to when you were learning 
how to ride a bike. Sure, you may have 
fallen from time to time, but ultimately, 
you got back on the bike, and now you 
can hopefully ride a bike with ease!

If your consistency towards knocking 
out your 2019 New Year's Resolutions 
has taken a back seat, regroup and jump 
back on the path towards making this 
year the best year ever. If you are in need 
for some encouragement to bounce back 
on the path towards making this year 
your best year yet, feel free to email me 
at Tyler@baileylawfirmsc.com. We can 
encourage each other as we make 2019 
the greatest year yet!
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SWORN IN AS A MEMBER 
OF THE BAR OF THE SUPREME COURT 
OF THE UNITED STATES
This February I had the honor and privilege of being sworn in as a member of the 
Bar of the Supreme Court of the United States. The Supreme Court of the United 
States is the highest court in the federal judiciary of the United States. 

Many great cases have been heard and ruled on by the Supreme Court such as 
Brown vs. Board of Education in which the Court declared state law establishing 
separate public schools for black and white students to be unconstitutional. Fur-
thermore, some of our country’s greatest lawyers have argued cases there includ-
ing a personal favorite of mine, the notable civil rights lawyer, and Associate Su-
preme Court Justice, Thurgood Marshall

It was an honor to be sworn in as a member of the Bar of the Supreme Court of the
United States.

BAILEY LAW FIRM HOODIES
I've said it before, and I'll repeat it, there is 
nothing more I like than free stuff! That's 
why I'm making free Bailey Law Firm hood-
ies available to friends of Bailey Law Firm if 
they reach out to us while they are still in 
stock! To receive your free hoodie, give us a 
call at (803) 667-9716. You can also personal-
ly email me at Tyler@baileylawfirmsc.com.
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Note & Disclaimer: This publication is intended to educate the public about personal injury, workers' compensation, civil litigation, and criminal justice issues.  The information 
contained in this publication is not legal advice.  Every case is different.  Any results I may achieve on behalf of one client in one matter does not neessarily indicate similar results can 
be obtained for other clients.  The information in this newsletter may be freely copied and redistributed as long as the newsletter is copied in its entirety.
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